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C TCVP   Hull Municipal Corporation Voluntary Payments Committee  1836 
     
 
Historical Background: One of the first committees established by the new Corporation of 
Hull was to consider and seek opinion on the liability of the Corporation to secure the 
continuance of voluntary payments made to residents of various Common Hospitals and to 
certain members of the clergy within the town. Appointed in January 1836 the committee was 
wound up sometime after it had reported back in August, 1836. 
 
Custodial History: Records created as part of the work of the Voluntary Payments 
Committee and routinely transferred from the Town Clerks Department 
 
Description: Committee reports 
 
Extent: 2 items 
 
Related Materials:  See council minutes in the searchroom which also contain the 
associated reports 
 
Access conditions: Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
 
C TCVP/1 Report of the Voluntary Payments Committee 

1 item 
 

24 May 1836 

C TCVP/2 Further report of the Voluntary Payments committee 
1 item 
 

2 Aug 1836 

 


